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PR#285-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Public Transportation Notice 
 
Belmopan, December 15, 2023.  
 
The Ministry of Youth, Sports and Transport informs the public that at its 
meeting on December 14, the Transport Board approved the applications for 
two bus runs by Floralia Limited.  
 
The bus runs are as follows: 
1.) For the bus run originating at 5:30 a.m. from Punta Gorda en route to 
Belize City daily.  
2.) For the bus run originating at 6:30 a.m. in Punta Gorda en route to Belize 
City from Monday to Saturday.  
 
These two bus runs became operational today.  
 
Ends  
 
For more information, please contact: 
Bernadine Flowers 
Public Relations Officer 
Ministry of Youth, Sports and Transport 
bflowers.pr@gmail.com 
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